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	PRESS RELEASE


Warnings against e-mails from kontrola@wwwcoi.cz 
(Prague, July 1, 2016) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority has lately received a high number of complaints and queries concerning spam e-mails sent out from the e-mail address kontrola@wwwcoi.cz. These e-mails aren’t sent by the Czech Trade Inspection Authority. However, the e-mails state that during an “inspection” of a particular entrepreneur’s website flaws were detected and an assistance is offered against payment. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority takes not responsibility for these e-mails. 
Preview of the e-mail:
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Kontrola internetového obchodu

Provéfeniintemetového obchodu

Vageny provozovatel intemetového obchodu,

k rukém provozovatele,

v ramei kontroly vaSeho intemetového obchodu jsme nasli nasledujici nedostatky
1. nejste registrovani k uchovavani osobnich Gdaji o klientech

2. chybi oznémeni pro uZivatele stranek o zpracovan jejich dat **

** Opravime bezplatné

Mate zZjem splupracovat na npravéch chyb? Zmény je mozné zapracovat
pfi Estce 990,-kE, bez dalSich préavnich konzultaci

Mohu s Vami komunikovat prostiednictvim této e-mailové adresy?




In the consequence it is necessary to stress that the Czech Trade Inspection Authority has never offered a paid assistance to vendors concerning removal of shortcomings. The CTIA recommends not to answer these e-mails and asks the persons who have received this e-mail to alert the CTIA for example via the e-filing system on www.coi.cz or to announce this fact personally at the nearest inspectorate of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority. All submissions concerning this matter will be handed over to the Police of the Czech Republic based on the suspicion of the criminal conduct of fraud according to section 209 of the Act No. 40/2009 Coll., the Criminal Code. 
Supplementary warning for vendors who operate an e-shop:
From May 1 there is an obligation to inform about the out-of-court resolution scheme. This is a frequent flaw in information obligation of e-shops nowadays. All necessary information and advice are published on the website of the CTIA for free. Information about the new obligation which is valid from May 1, 2016, can be found on the website of the CTIA, namely here: http://www.coi.cz/userdata/files/2016-adr/web-info-pro-podnikatele-edittv.pdf  
Contact:       Spokesperson of the CTIA
                                                            Phone:
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